
 
~ Charter of the Balcony of Chestnut Trees ~ 

 

 

Dear tenants,  

 

 

 We are happy to welcome you in our apartment and hope that you 

will have a pleasant stay in our city. 

 For that purpose, we saw to it to prepare these places as well as 

possible to perfect your comfort. 

 We ask you to leave them in the state of cleanliness in which you 

found them during your arrival. 

 We remind you that for the well-being of all, you can’t smoking 

inside the apartment. 

 During your departure, we thank you in advance for leaving with 

the bathroom, your worn linen (bedding, hand towels and cloths of 

cooking (kitchen), for putting back in place the washed dishes and for 

thinking of throwing your trash can in the appropriate place (basement 

of the building). 

 Some whom you will be in agreement with this state of mind that 

requires the stays in bed and breakfast, it is with great pleasure that we 

will receive you many other times still … 

 

 

The Management  

 

 


